Interior - Indian Effairs

June 13, 1967

Mr. John P, Andersen
2211 West 8th Avermue
Stillwater, Oklahoma ThOTh

Dear Mr. Andersen:

Thank you for your recent letter expressing your
support for a per capita distribution of judgment claims
of the Cheyenne and Arapaho Indian Tribes. I appreciate
having your thoughts on this matter and certainly will
keep them in mind when legislation concerning this matter
does come before the House of Representatives.

Very best wishes.

Sincerely,

CARL ALBERT, M, C.
Third District, Oklahoma



Stillwater, Oklahoma
June 6, 1967

Honorable Carl Albert
House of Representatives
4148 House Office Building
Washington D, C,

Dear Representative Albert:

I am writing you about an important question
that I'm sure that you have already been contacted
about,

I want a "Per Capita Individual Distribution"
of our judgment claims Docket No, 329A and 329B
for compensation of the Cheyenne and Arapaho
Indian Tribes of Oklahoma, The majority of us
would not benefit from a program (S) use of our
claims as proposed by the House Resolution No,
11588 Dbocket No, 329A and 329B recommended by the
Bureau of Indian Affairs existing program.

Please give your support to a "Per Capita
Individual Distribution", of our claim on an
individual basis.

I would appreciate hearing from you as to your
stand on this question as time will permit,

Cﬁ;incerely yours;
John P, Andersen

2211 W, 8th Ave,
Stillwater, Oklahoma 74074
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